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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 4.29 PM

To: Martha Golden

Cc: Nonnye Grant; Matilda Sanders; Jennifer Crawford; Ralph Jaeger; Patti Daniel
Subject: RE: Dkt 090056-SU

Martha,

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will change the docket title to:

Application for authority to transfer the wastewater facilities of Fountain Lakes Sewer Corporation to
Bonita Springs Utilities, Inc., and cancellation of Certificate No. 442-SU, in Lee County.

Thank you,

MHarguerite H. MeLean
Commission Deputy Clerk I
Floviba Public Setvice Commissgion
Gffice of Commigsion Clevk

2540 Shumard Gak Woulebard
Tallahassee, Florida 32209-0850
830-413.6824

From: Martha Goiden

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 4:19 PM

To: Marguerite McLean

Cc: Nonnye Grant; Matilda Sanders; Jennifer Crawford; Ralph Jaeger; Patti Daniel
Subject: RE: Dkt 090056-5U

Hello, Marguerite, will you please change the docket title to "Application for authority to transfer the
wastewater facilities of Fountain Lakes Sewer Corporation to Bonita Springs Utilities, Inc., and
canceliation of Certificate No. 442-SU, in Lee County"?

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2011 9:56 AM

To: Martha Golden

Cc: Jennifer Crawford; Nonnye Grant; Matilda Sanders
Subject: Dkt 090056-5U

Should the docket title be changed per DN 08618-11 ?

Marguerite H. Mclean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee. Florida 32379-0850

850-413-6824 ‘
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